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From: Kristine Chapple < >
Sent: Thursday, 11 October 2018 3:10 PM
To: Local Government Division (DPaC)
Subject: Union Church Goulds Country

To Alex Tay 
I am responding to your letter sent regarding feedback on the draft of Burial and Cremation Amendment 
Bill 2018. 
As the Union Church of Goulds Country is a community church, we as a committee agree with the proposed 
amendments. 
As everything is in order of protecting the Cemetery. 
And as I am the new Cemetery Manager could you change the address details 
Kristine Chapple 

 
 

email:  
Kind Regards 
Kristine Chapple 




